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Village of Port Henry Dissolution Study Team to Present to Joint 
Village/Town Boards 

7 p.m., Thursday, November 12, 2009  
 

The Village of Port Henry, in cooperation with the Town of Moriah, is conducting a study that can serve 
as a decision-making tool for Village voters on whether or not to dissolve the Village. The Center for 
Governmental Research (CGR) of Rochester is the study consultant. On behalf of the Committee, CGR 
will make a presentation to a joint session of the Village/Town boards and the study team will answer 
board members’ questions. 
 
Where:  Knights of Columbus Hall, 4253 Main Street, Port Henry NY 
When:  Thursday, November 12, 2009 
Time:  7 p.m.  
What:   Overview what currently exists, presentation of options, discuss next steps 
Participants: Charles Zettek Jr., CGR Project Director, and other CGR representatives 
  Committee Members: Village of Port Henry: Mayor Ernest Guerin, Trustee James   
                        Hughes, Walt Wojewodzic and Joseph Celotti.  Town of Moriah: Supervisor  
                        Thomas Scozzafava, Councilman Richard Carpenter, Charlie Bryant and John  
                        Boyea.     
  
    
This presentation is open to the public, but the study team’s focus will be on answering questions from 
board members.  A presentation and Q&A session expressly for the public will be held on Thursday, Nov. 
19 at 7 p.m. at the Knights of Columbus Hall.  
 
Note: The Committee’s first major report, How the Village of Port Henry and the Town of Moriah 
Currently Provide Municipal Services, will be available on the project website (www.cgr.org/porthenry) on 
November 2.  

http://www.cgr.org/porthenry


 
 


